
documents, or a certificat. issued by an appropriate
authority stating the date, place, and circumstances of
the delivery and the personal particulars of the person
served.

ARTICEm 6

TRANSMISSION OF DOCUMENTS AND OBJE<T

(1) When the request for assistance concerne the .
transmission of records and documents, the Requested
Party may transmit certified true copies thereof,
unless the Requesting Party expressly requests the
originals.

(2) The original records or documents or objects
transmitted to the Requesting Party shall be returned
to the Requested Party as soon as possible, unless the
Requested Party indicates that return is not required.

(3) If it is not contrary to the law of the Requested
Party, records, documents or objects shall be
transmitted in a form or accompanied by such
certification as may be required by the law of the
Requesting Party as specified in the request.

RRTIçLE 7

PRESECE OF PERSONS AT THE XECUTION OF THE REOURST IN TE
TERRITORY OF THE ROUSTED PARTpY

(1) A person requested to testify and produce documents,
records or other articles in the territory of the
Requested Party shall be compelled to appear and
testify and produce such documents, records and other
articles, in accordance vith the requirements of the
law of the Requested Party.


